
Nenda – Gikendan Noopiming gaye Nibiing 
(“seeking knowledge in the woods and place of water”) 

Natural Resources Tribal Youth Camp 
July 29

th
 – August 2

nd
, 2019 

 
 

Ever wonder what it is like to work as a biologist or conservation officer? 
 
The 1854 Treaty Authority is hosting a week-long tribal youth camp in the Minnesota’s Arrowhead Region. 
This week-long, overnight, totally FREE camp runs from July 29th through August 2nd, where American  
Indian high school students will experience what goes into resource management and enforcement careers. 
Students entering their sophomore, junior or senior year in the fall of 2019, who are affiliated with a tribe in 
Minnesota, Michigan or Wisconsin are encouraged to apply. Have a blast with other Native youth from the 
Great Lakes and prepare yourself to take care of the land and your people! 
 

JOIN THE FUN! 
 

CANOE SKILLS AND SAFETY TRAINING 
HANDS-ON WILD RICE AND FISHERIES SURVEYS  
CLIMATE CHANGE DISCUSSIONS 
DAY TRIPS AND CULTURAL TOURS 
PRESENTATIONS FROM AREA PROFESSIONALS 
CONSERVATION ENFORCEMENT ACTIVITIES 
BIG GAME MANAGEMENT DEMONSTRATIONS 
TEAM BUILDING WITH OTHER NATIVE YOUTH 

 *Parents/guardians are responsible for participants’ transportation to and 
   from the 1854 Treaty Authority Office in Duluth, Minnesota. 
 
 

Apply by Thursday, MAY 30
th 

Find the application on 1854’s website, along with our exciting itinerary! 
 
 
Questions? Contact: 

Marne Kaeske, Cultural Preservation Specialist 
1854 Treaty Authority 
218-722-8907 
mkaeske@1854treatyauthority.org 

 

 

Encouraging the next generation of stewards 

http://www.1854treatyauthority.org/news-blog/2019-summer-youth-camp.html
mailto:mkaeske@1854treatyauthority.org

